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J 

Mr TG Parry 
Chairman 
IPART 
PO Box Q290 
QVB Post Offfice NSW 1230 

Dear Mr Parry, 

UNDERGROUNDING ELECTRICITY CABLES IN NEW SOUTH WALES 

The Australian Electrical and Electronics Manufacturers’ Association Ltd (AEEMA) 
has forwarded a submission to IPART on the costs, benefits and funding for 
undergrounding of electricity cables in New South Wales. 

NECA has aligned itself with AEEMA on this matter and advises that it endorses the 
submission by AEEMA. 

Yours sincerely J 

JAMES 
CHIEF OFFICER 


